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9/10/2020 

Dear Families, 

You will notice the scaffolding has started to go up today – the roof replacement will take around 10 weeks 
so please support us by not allowing the children to go near the scaffolding posts in the morning and 
keeping them safely away from the building before and after school. 

Parents may be wondering about Supply Teachers working in the school, especially in the current 
circumstances, while it is not ideal, it is necessary for us to remain open when staff are off sick. To reassure 
you we always use one very reputable Supply Agency who work in line with our Risk Assessment and 
practices. Again this week we have no positive cases of COVID reported in the school and so we continue to 
be extra vigilant with all our safety measures. 

The Readings from Sunday Mass this week are very inspiring! 

 

Philippians 4:12-14 

I know how to live when I am poor. And I know how to live when I have plenty. I have learned the secret of 
being happy at any time in everything that happens. I have learned to be happy when I have enough to eat 
and when I do not have enough to eat. I have learned to be happy when I have all that I need and when I do 
not have the things I need.  I can do all things through Christ because he gives me strength. 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Best wishes 

Miss Ridyard 
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